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We live on the Royster Oaks Dr. just south of the curve allowing motorists driving east to turn south toward a
roundabout and Cottage Grove Rd.

Occasionally free spirited motorists yield to the impulse to speed up around the curve and accelerate toward the
roundabout.

This acceleration around the curve creates line of sight issues for both the motorist and local residents. 

The difficulty for residents of anticipating a motorists intentions and their degree of attention to those of us who may
be exiting our garages or being pedestrians crossing the street makes entering the street in any manner a daunting
endeavor at times.  I can only surmise this may become more difficult as the remaining vacant lots become occupied
and additional on street parking occurs to further block line of sight.

I am hopeful that there is a way for the City to evaluate the safety in this immediate area and apply any necessary
solution in this stretch of roadway, especially as more houses are built and occupied.

Thank you for our attention to this matter.

Richard Berling

"Love is the only thing worth speaking or writing.
Love is the key to understand all things.
Loving ourselves is our gift to God.
Gratitude for his love to us.”

- Harold Klemp
Those Wonderful ECK Masters (p. 127)




